
From: Neil Smith [mailto:nrsmith@ruraldevelopment.gov.za]  
Sent: 18 August 2014 01:46 PM 
To: Ferdi 
Subject: Re: FW: Pre 1994 Municipal Boundary 

 
Hi Ferdi, 
  
According to the records of this office, erf 360 Mcgregor fell within the limits of the pre 
1994 municipal boundary and is therefore exempt from the provisions of Act 70/1970 - 
section 1(a). 
  
I agree with Terrence. 
  
Neil 
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